From: Macpherson, Stephen R.

To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Please put public safety first
Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 3:33:07 PM

Relief funds should go to police and firefighters first. Then fixing the ongoing explosion of
homelessness in Lompoc. Apparently there is an app that recommends Lompoc as a homeless
destination. Obviously we have an obligation to humanely care for the homeless, but to

invite them is a problem. Demographically there are many new middle aged and young men
on bicycles riding around casing our neighborhoods.

Is the old hospital available as temporary housing and counseling?

Thanks for asking our input.

Stephen Macpherson
804 N. 6th St

Lompoc, Ca 93436
(805)298-2504
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